
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor Althoff and City Council 

 

FROM:  Joseph Berg, Police Lieutenant 

 

SUBJECT:  Street Closure 

 

DATE:  8/28/2019 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The VFW will be doing a Fall Cornhole Tournament event, utilizing their parking lot and 

have requested Veteran’s Lane be closed on Saturday September 14 2019 between the 

hours of 8 am and 10pm.  Veteran’s Lane would be closed between 4th Street and Mill 

Street to ensure that vehicles are not mixing with the attendees.   

 

As in the past the Police Department and Public Works will work with the event 

coordinator to find a balance between the safety of the event attendees and the impact on 

the residents and businesses effected by the closure. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Motion and approval of the temporary street closure listed above. 

 


